

PUBLIC MEETING

NANTASKET BEACH RESERVATION MASTER PLAN

Monday, September 22, 2014 - 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. Nantasket Beach Resort Nantasket Ballroom, First Floor/Lobby Level 45 Hull Shore Drive, Hull, MA 02045

At this meeting, DCR will present, and obtain public input on, a proposed Master Plan for the Nantasket Beach Reservation. This proposed Master Plan was guided by an extensive public process that included a Citizens Advisory Committee and a series of public meetings over the last eight years. The Master Plan includes recommendations aimed at creating a more attractive, greener environment, offering better access to the Beach and Reservation and more amenities for visitors.

The presentation and proposed Master Plan will be viewable after the meeting on DCR's website at http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-outreach/public-meetings/. If you have comments regarding the proposed Master Plan that you wish to submit after the meeting, please email DCR.Updates@state.ma.us, noting "Nantasket Beach" in the subject line or write to the DCR Office of Public Outreach, 251 Causeway Street, 6th Floor, Boston, MA 02114, by October 20, 2014.

If you have questions about the public meeting, please call 617-626-4974 or email DCR.Updates@state.ma.us.

Please follow us on Twitter at MassDCR!

If you have questions, concerns, or would like to be added to an email list to receive DCR project-specific or general announcements, email mass.parks@state.ma.us or call 617-626-4973.

Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request by emailing Agatha Summons-McGuire at agatha.summons@state.ma.us or by calling her at 617-626-1282. Please provide Ms. McGuire with a description of the accommodation you will need, including as much detail as you can, as well as information on how she can contact you if more information is needed. Please allow at least two weeks (14 days) advance notice to Ms. McGuire of a need for reasonable accommodations; last-minute requests will be accepted, but may be impossible to fill. To request materials in accessible formats (Braille, large print, electronic files, audio format), please also contact Ms. McGuire.